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Notification of out of hours works –  
High Street/Hospital Road intersection, 12 to 
14 August 2024  

As part of ongoing construction activity to deliver the 
Sydney Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and Minderoo 
Children’s Comprehensive Cancer Centre, out of hours 
works will be undertaken in August to remove the 
traffic signals at the intersection of High Street and 
Hospital Road. 

Works will be carried out between the hours of 9pm 
and 2am on the evenings of Monday 12 to 
Wednesday 14 August inclusive. 

Access to the Sydney Children's Hospital, Randwick 
drop-off area will be maintained under traffic control 
while works are underway in the area. Some 
intermittent construction noise is likely as a result of 
these works.  

Following completion of the traffic signal removal, 
there will be no formal pedestrian crossing adjacent 
to the Sydney Children’s Hospital main entrance.  

Traffic control personnel will be on location up to and 
including Thursday 15 August to support the changed 
conditions and help educate pedestrians, with 
temporary signage also in place. 

For any questions or concerns about this activity, 
please contact the project team via the details below. 


